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féw,& What a scorcher of a summer! Whilst the
. .
%, school has been closed, we've been putting

the finishing touches to some super exciting
foodie events for this term - starting with
Harvest Feastival later this month.
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FLIGHT OF THE
BUMBLEBEE

We're buzzing with excitement to launch our
partnership with the Bumblebee Conservation
Trust - highlighting the importance of bumblebees
in our food supply. Dine with us from 10th-14th
October to collect our limited edition playing cards.

At the start of each term we run our school meals survey,
called FOOD FOR THOUGHT, putting an emphasis on to
what we do best - serving great tasting, nutritious food to
schools. Please do get involved as the insights gathered from
parents and children help us to develop our future menus.

Take our survey



https://smonitor.io/chartwells_primary
https://www.chartwells.co.uk/primaries/theme-day-menus

